Parents,

Your child attends a building within Bath Local Schools that receives federal money in the form
of Title I. As a parent you may request information regarding the professional qualifications of
your child’s classroom teachers and paraprofessionals, including:

State qualification and licensing criteria

Is the teacher teaching under emergency or temporary status

The teacher’s baccalaureate degree major, graduate certification, and field of discipline
Whether your child is provided services by a paraprofessional and if so, their
qualifications.

If you wish to seek such information, you must follow the board adopted policy to review such
records. This policy is available in each of the buildings and at the administrative office.



